roadworks
& diversions

JL

From Wednesday 6 October until April 2022, the Bingham Road junction in Radcliffe will be
shut.

Our mainline will divert via Cropwell Road in both directions so missing the following stops:

¢ New Road (towards Nottingham)
e Eastwood Road (both ways)
e Golf Road (both ways)

¢ Bingham Road (both ways)

Customers will need to use the Harlequin stop or New Road (towards Bingham) and Vicarage
Lane (towards Nottingham). There will be an additional temporary stop put in place on Cropwell
Road outside Radcliffe Court for journeys towards Nottingham.

Please see our handy map for more details.
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